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David Sobel will speak at the Concord Children’s Center on Thursday, Dec. 9. Courtesy photo





concord children’s center


Connecting kids with nature


Author to speak on the benefits of nature-based playgrounds


Concord Children’s Center invites the community to hear author and educator David Sobel on Thursday, Dec. 9, at 7 p.m. at the center’s West Concord school, 1300 Main St. Sobel will discuss why the movement to create nature-based playgrounds for young children is important to children growing up in today’s technology infused world, and why it is critical for parents, educators and communities to assure that children have places to play and learn that encourage the connection to nature. Environmentalists along with Sobel caution that without childhood experiences in nature, adults will fail to raise a new generation of caretakers for the Earth.


Sobel is the author of several books including “Children’s Special Places,” “Beyond Ecophobia,” and “Children and Nature: Design Principles for Educators.” Director of the Center for Place Based Education at Antioch University, Sobel lectures nationally on parenting and educating that connects children with the natural world.


At this event there will be the opportunity to view the Children’s Center’s concept plan for a handicapped accessible nature-based playground to be built at Ripley. The Children’s Center hopes to gather feedback and input from the community before developing a final design.


Concord Children’s Center is a non-profit early childhood care and education program, active in the local early childhood community since 1975. Over the past two years the center has become particularly interested in the national concern over children’s lack of access to nature. With a $6,000 grant from the Northwest Suburban Health Alliance, the center spent a year meeting with local early childhood specialists and landscape architects to develop a plan for a nature-based playground and to develop a series of activities that would promote a community wide discussion of how to assure that all young children have access to the outdoors and become future stewards of the environment.


For more information about this project, contact Executive Director Pat Nelson at 978-369-3747 or executive@concordchildrenscenter.org.


The lecture is free and open to the public. To reserve a seat call 978-369-3747 or e-mail Ripley@concordchildrenscenter.org. 
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